To whom it may concern
I am extremely disappointed to hear that discussions are being held to see if Medicare should fund
the abortion of an unborn child on the basis of gender!

Our government should be looking at finding ways to reduce the number of abortions in this
country of ours. It is an abhorrent act and the human rights of the unborn child must be taken into
consideration.

Tax funded money should be used in our Medicare system only for legitimate health procedures not
because someone may not be comfortable with the gender if their unborn child. How ridiculous!

I am against any consideration of Medicare funding fir sex selection abortions.

Kind regards
Arthur Rabavilas





